
The Nono Family 

Support Address: 

Word for the World 
Baptist Ministries 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

PHILIPPINES 

The harvest 
truly is great..." 

Luke 10:2 

MINISTRIES 
• Church Planting 
• Soul Winning/Visitation 
• Bible College 
• Mass Evangelism 
• Christian School 
• Medical Mission 
• Revival and Conferences 
• Youth Ministry 
• Missions 
• Tent Meetings 
• Jeepney Ministry 
• Children's Ministry 
• Home Bible Studies 
• Christian Camp 
• Campus Ministry 
• Deaf Ministry 
• Rescue Mission 
• Jabez Project 
• Basketball Ministry 
• Mountain Church Planting 

PRAY FOR 

• Monthly Support 
• Camp Canaan Bus 
• Camp Canaan Facilities 

• New Auditorium 

Mission Field Address: 

Dr. Edgar B. Nono 
NATIONAL MISSIONARY 

P.O. Box 47770 
La Carlota City 

Negros Occidental 
Philippines 6130 

Tel. No. (+63) 917 646-1257 
(011) 6334-460-2416 

Vonage® phone: (269) 818-1195 

E-mail add: edgarnono7@gmatl.com  
Website: www.bbclacarlota.com  

Charles Jethro, Philip James, Edgar, Elijah Wade, Marilyn, Ever Joy 

Please Pray for Your National Missionary 

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER - DECEMBER 2014 

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

The Lord has been so gracious to us all through the years. He has been so faithful in sparing from 
the super typhoon which was about to hit our island. We thank you so much for all your 
faithfulness in your prayers and financial support to us. It is only by the grace of God. 

October Sports Feast. The yearly Sports fest is becoming broader wherein our City is backing 
us up on this event. What a great blessing of having Pastor Bob Ferguson, a former NBA player 
(KNICKS) as our speaker. There were 36 basketball teams from different Baptist churches in 
nearby places in our island. Praise God for over 60 young people got saved for the preaching of 
God's Word. This yearly activity is becoming broader and greater where we had 550 young 

people from 32 churches that joined on this Sports Feast. We are blessed to have four best 

players of our team got baptized and now so active in the youth department and they testified 
and thankful for letting them play in the team. Praise the Lord. 

Family News. Praise the Lord for James, he finally got married last Dec. 17. Thank you so much 

for praying for his wedding and God supplied everything. It is such a blessing to have an addition 
to our family. Praise God for Pastor Barker, who officiated the wedding ceremony and it was 
such a wonderful gathering. We thank God for the presence of our faithful friends and relatives 
on the wedding day. Thanks for the gifts that you have extended to this new couple. 

Missions Conference. We had a great privilege to have Pastor Bob Barker as our speaker for the 

Missions Conference this year. We thank God for our local missionaries who have been so 

courageous to do the work of God and doing the great commission. What a blessing to gather 
and challenge 48 missionaries and pastors during our mission's conference. 

Church Camp. Thanks to God for church families. We had a wonderful time together in Camp 
Canaan for three days. There 150 church members who were in the camp and family relationship 

were strengthen again through the preaching of God's word and in fellowship. 

Prayer Requests: Please do pray for our two great Tent Meetings in two different cities and for 
the Youth Revival Camp. Pray also for the ongoing construction of the kitchen in the Camp 
Canaan. 

Again, thank you so much for trusting us as your partners together in the field and it is our 
prayer that we can do more this year in winnings souls and in expanding the kingdom of God. 
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